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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 8:51 AM
To: Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1799 York Ave. Assessed Fee

Will do 
 

From: Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul) <reid.soley@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:31 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Votel, Colette <Colette.Votel@co.ramsey.mn.us>; Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 
Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1799 York Ave. Assessed Fee 
 
Mai, 
 
The Vacant Building annual fee for 1799 York Avenue, in the amount of $2,284 (including the administrative fee), that 
was sent from this office on July 1, 2019 to be assessed to the property taxes was sent by DSI mistakenly.  Ramsey 
County had paid this office their reduced annual fee for this property, in the amount of $525, on April 3, 2019, and that 
payment should have precluded our sending the full fee for assessment on July 1st.   
 
Steve Magner has asked me to request that you prepare a Resolution for the City Council to rescind this assessment 
(Assessment Number 208801; please see the attached document).  Thank you for your help with this matter, and please 
let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 

Reid Soley 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9120 
reid.soley @ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public 
health and safety for all.” 
 


